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Click here to submit your memory to myMetro.net

By BILL HEARD, Editor
(June 9, 2004) Many of those who made the trek to the Reagan Library
this week - waiting in line for hours to pay their respects - had fond
memories of former President Reagan.

One letter to the President, placed with a bouquet of flowers at the
Moorpark College shuttle bus waiting area, read: "Thank you for helping
our people of El Salvador when we most needed. And thank you for
changing my life and giving me the American Dream!!"

Another, signed by mourners named Camilo, Irene and Cora, exclaimed:
"You tore down the wall!"

If you have similar memories you'd like to share with your co-workers,
please send an e-mail to myMetro.net for possible use in a page of
memories. Submissions must be no longer than 150 words. (The editor
reserves the right to choose and edit submissions for posting on the
Intranet.)
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